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J/R/A ASSOCIATES
Regulatory Infonnation & Support Systems

1407 Marco Drive
Mitchellville. MD 20721

301/249-9672

April 19,1991

OGW. 91-070

'!AI!O'I
Mr. Donnie H. Grimsley, Director

ACT REQUBTDivision of Freedom of Information and
[O M ' /~ g /QPublications Services

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION /
Washington, D.C. 20555 Y '' /
SUBJECT: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Mr. Grimsley:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. i 552 and NRC's regulations,
please make available documents that provide the information as outlined in the
section below.

I would appreciate your prompt response within ten working days of the receipt of
this letter, as provided by the Code. If you have any questions regarding this
request, please contact me at 301/ 249-9672.

Thank you.
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DOCUMENT (5) REQUESTED:

Recent regional guidance developed as a result of a SALP Task Force in
Region III. The guidance indicates criteria and functional areas to be
used in assessing deficiencies for SALP reports.
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